
WE BELIEVE IN KEEPING THE 
GLENROSE PRAIRIE RURAL.

Please Join Us

Settled in the 1870’s, the Glenrose Prairie exemplifies the statement,

“Near Nature, Near Perfect.”

THE RURAL NATURE OF GLENROSE WILL BE GONE 
FOREVER IF THE COUNTY APPROVES

A REGIONAL SPORTS COMPLEX.

Proposed at 37th Ave and South Glenrose Road, the private complex, 
which will be unavailable for public use, is slated to have multiple 
synthetic turf sport fields, hundreds of parking spaces and stadium 

lighting for night games.

The proposed complex would:

•	 CREATE MAJOR TRAFFIC AND SAFETY PROBLEMS

•	 ELIMINATE THE NIGHT SKY WITH STADIUM LIGHTING

•	 DESTROY WILDLIFE HABITAT 

•	 FOREVER END THE REGIONS RURAL CHARACTER

SPOKANE COUNTY IS DEFYING THE ZONING
CODE  FOR THE SAKE OF DEVELOPMENT.

The intended uses of the sports complex, as documented, are well
beyond the scope of use classification for this rural zone.

W E  U RG E  T H AT S P O K A N E  C O U N T Y 
C O M P LY W I T H  T H E  ZO N I N G  C O D E , 
AND THEREFORE, DENY THE PERMITS 

F O R  T H E  S P O RT S  C O M P L E X .

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ADD YOUR NAME TO A LIST PETITIONING 
THE SPOKANE COUNTY TO REJECT THE SPORTS COMPLEX IN THE 
GLENROSE PRAIRIE, PLEASE GO TO THE GLENROSE ASSOCIATION 

WEB SITE - WWW.GLENROSEASSOCIATION.ORG

This ad is paid for by the Glenrose Association,
a group of independent residents living in the Glenrose Prairie.


